
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

VANCOUVER 

BACONG PILIPINAS 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

General and Liability Insurance 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested insurance 
companies to submit quotations for the purchase of a general and liability insurance 
coverage for the 127th Philippine Independence Day reception to be held on 12 June 
2025 at the Alice MacKay Room of the Vancouver Public Library. 

Following are the specifications required for the said insurance coverage: 

1 The insurance coverage must be CAD 3,000,000.00; 
2. The insured party is the Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver; 
3. Additional insured parties are: Jollibee Downtown Granville Vancouver and 

Goldilocks Canada Ltd. 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate's Cultural Officer 
Ma. Lyra Ocampo at email address: culturalsection@vancouverpcg.org. 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 31 March 2025, 1700H, delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 01 April 2025 and reserves the 
right not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above services come 
from the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 
2024. 

24 February 2025 
Vancouver, B.C. 

ANALYN ft RATONEL 
Chairman 

Bids and Awards Committee 

999 Canada Place, Suite 660 Vancouver, BC V6C 3E1 
Tel: 604-685-1619; Fax: 604-685-9945 

www.vancouverpcg.org ; vancouver.pcg@dfa.gov.ph 


